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  “FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE “                                 

DECEMBER 2022 

Our dinner ride for November was held at El 
Nopal Mexican restaurant. We were a small 
group, but we had a great time. 

We held our 2023 planning meeting and so 
many ideas were discussed.  Looks like 2023 
will be a busy time for Chapter G. Stay tune to 
see what events & rides are coming!  



 

 

 

 

 

Join us for our December 6th Gathering. It will be FUN and GAMES night with 

Bad Santa Bingo! 

The Legion will be serving dinner, but you are welcomed to bring something 

sweet! Don’t worry if you can’t, some sweets will be provided. 

 

Each person attending is asked to please bring 3-5 white elephant gifts, wrapped 

in anything (paper bag, old wrapping paper, newspaper, etc.) The key is to not  

purchase anything. Just make it fun. It will be a good time and 

 we hope to see everyone there. 



 

 

 

As the old saying goes, time files when you are having fun! Windy and I try to always sponsor the December 

newsletter as this is a very special month for us. 

 

You see, Windy and I are high school sweethearts. Really@@ I married him while I was a junior in high 

school and went to his prom and then to my own. What fun we had had as I love to “rock and roll” with him 

on the dance floor. But things change as you age. With his back problems and my knees problems, we can-

not enjoy dancing as we did in the past, but have wonderful memories. 

 

I know I always wanted to grow old with him and when he got his Medicare card, I said “Yes,  I’ve done it”. 

Now I just want to grow older with him and I believe I have as he just had his 80th birthday this past August. 

This month we will have celebrated 62 years of marriage. Not all have been rosy. I tell those who ask me, 

“How in the world have you made it that long being married to Windy”? I tell them, “When the waters get 

rough and they will, you don’t jump ship. And a couple that prays together, stays together.” This has worked 

for us. 

 

You see, Windy’s mission in life is to make folks laugh and I believe he has done just that. We have traveled 

all over the United States and Canada on our two-wheeled Goldwing (we now have a trike). Windy always 

enjoyed traveling with many of the “G” fellows out west. He was going, so I retired, he wanted to take me 

out west to see what he has seen and he did! 

 

My first long ride with Windy was to Prince Edward Island in Nova Scotia along with Asa Rouse. Only we al-

ways called him “Buddy” until we joined our G family. He is still our Buddy outside of the meetings! 

 

Our most amazing trip of all was in 2003 when Buddy, Rick Otto, and Windy rode from KY to Alaska. Buddy’s 

cousin, Caroline Kinman and I were still working. We flew into Juneau and continued our plans going to 

Ketchikan and then riding the inside passage up to Haines where the fellows met us. They had to stay in 

Skagway for three days at the Red Onion Saloon, which is a brothel in the old days, because we had so much 

fun making our plans. No one knew how long it would take them to reach Alaska. We rode for 17 days and 

over 3,000 miles seeing the most beautiful Alaskan scenery. Windy and I want to return some day. 

 

We only wish that we lived closer to our G friends so we could partake in all of the wonderful activities 

planned. We now have been blessed with our dog name “Buddy” who will be three this month and have a 

larger tag-along camper to accommodate our needs. 

 

We are so thankful that when GWRRA is no longer, we will still be together only under another name. We 

look forward to our Chapter meetings. It is worth our drive from Frankfort to those meetings so we can be 

with our extended family in Northern Kentucky. 

 

We wish each of you a Happy Thanksgiving and a very Merry Christmas. May 2023 bring you many blessing 

to each of you.  We will see you in April. 

 

God Bless,  Joyce & Windy Quire 



 

 

 



 

 

 

The Bucket List 
Don’t take life too seriously.  Nobody ever gets out alive.  It’s a fact of life and as we age it becomes all 

too realistic.  People create their bucket lists to facilitate the completion of things they’ve always want-

ed to do.  Sometimes it’s an exercise in futility, but occasionally we get to mark something off the list.   

 

Mr. Ronnie Harper recently celebrated a landmark birthday.  For a man who began working at a very 

young age, and has seen a few birthdays in his lifetime, you would think that he would have about done 

it all.  In high school he was a gas station attendant and worked as a pin-setter in the local bowling alley.  

After high school, he worked at Cincinnati Testing laboratory and also in construction and the uniform 

industry before he finally found his true calling at the Greater Cincinnati International Airport.  He spent 

32 years with TWA , doing everything from freight and ramp service to customer service team leader-

ship.  Oh…and he was a union rep too!  As a “red coat “for TWA he met many famous people: actors, 

actresses, athletes, and politicians.  He once held a plane for a Governor and got in real trouble with the 

boss, but the Governor appreciated it so much he made him a Kentucky Colonel!  Ray Charles once told 

him it was a pleasure to see him!  He was so good at customer service, that in 1976 he was presented 

the TWA Award of Excellence in Vienna, Austria.   

 

When TWA closed in 2001 he wasn’t sure where he was headed.  He had always wanted to be a tour 

bus driver, so he did a little stint with TANK, but his years at the airport had given him lots of connec-

tions, and it wasn’t long before he was back there working for the FFA… a job that morphed into TSA 

when they began operation at CVG.  He retired from TSA as a logistics manager in 2012 at the ripe 

young age of 70.  He fully enjoyed his airport career and loved the work that he did, but he was left in 

retirement with a few items still on his list.   

 

Ron joined GWRRA under the advisement of his dear friend Homer Taylor, and he will tell you, it was 

one of the best things he ever did.  The fun he has had and the multitude of friends he has made have 

brought so much joy to his life.  His six western trips with the guys and the many camping trips and rides 

with the Chapter have given him adventures he otherwise wouldn’t have had.  He served us as the 

awards coordinator from 2006 to 2014 and was our 2015 IOY  



 

 

 

The Bucket List (cont.) 
Now, back to that bucket list.  Ron is a wonderful cook and has long had the desire to cook on the grill at 

Waffle House.  This year on his birthday he was given a rather unique gift… A job at Waffle House…at 

least for a day.  The friendly staff at Walton Waffle House welcomed him with open arms, and an awe-

some shirt and hat too!  Ron was coached on preparation of hash browns and waffle mix and eventually 

got to grill hash browns and serve coffee to 17 friends and family who showed up to witness the event.  

He couldn’t have worn a bigger smile!  Congratulations to Ron for marking another one off the list!  



1 DECEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 
  

 

 

 

OFFICERS  

Chapter Team Directors 

Randy and Kim Pommier 

cd@chapterg.org 

Assistant Chapter Director 

Donita Nardi 

acd@chapterg.org 

Chapter Treasurer 

Luanne Williams 

treasurer@chapterg.org 

Chapter Membership  

Enhancement 

Jerry and Luanne Williams 

 

mec@chapterg.org 

Ride Coordinators 

Chuck and Judy Norris 

ridecoordinator@chapterg.org 

STAFF  

50/50 Coordinators 

Dean & Kim Hedger 

50-50@chapterg.org 

Awards Coordinator 

Gary Heil 

awards@chapterg.org 

Historian 

OPEN 

 

history@chapterg.org 

Motorist Awareness  

Coordinator 

Charlie Hobbs 

 

map@chapterg.org 

Newsletter Editor 

Mary Eicher 

newsletter@chapterg.org 

Pins & Patches 

Judy Norris 

pinsandpatches@chapterg.org 

Social Secretary 

Rena Hobbs 

social@chapterg.org 

Special Events 

Leah Cridlin 

specialevents@chapterg.org 

Technical Educator 

OPEN 

 

technical@chapterg.org 

Webmaster 

OPEN 

 

webmaster@chapterg.org 

2022 Couple of the Year 

John & Mary Eicher 

coy@chapterg.org 

2022 Individual of the Year 

Steve Poat 

ioy@chapterg.org 

PAGE SECTION 

2 Chapter Director’s Report 

3 Special Events 

4 Assistant Chapter Director’s Report 

5 Membership Enhancement Report 

5 Treasurer’s Report 

6 Rider Education 

7 Social Secretary 

8 Awards 

9 COY 

10 Ride Coordinator Report 

11 Chapter G Ride Schedule 

12 Traveling Plaque/KY Chapter Meetings 

13 Historical Highlights 

14 Newsletter Editor 

15 University Classes & KY District Events 

16 Items for Sale 

18 Advertisement 

TABLE OF CONTENTS TEAM G 

mailto:cd@chapterg.org
mailto:acd@chapterg.org
mailto:treasurer@chapterg.org
mailto:mec@chapterg.org
mailto:ridecoordinator@chapterg.org
mailto:50-50@chapterg.org
mailto:awards@chapterg.org
mailto:history@chapterg.org
mailto:map@chapterg.org
mailto:newsletter@chapterg.org
mailto:pinsandpatches@chapterg.org
mailto:social@chapterg.org
mailto:imjustleah@aol.com
mailto:technical@chapterg.org
mailto:webmaster@chapterg.org
mailto:coy@chapterg.org
mailto:ioy@chapterg.org


2 DECEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 
  

 

 

 
We are writing our last newsletter article as Chapter Directors.  It is a bittersweet moment as we did not get 
everything accomplished that we were working on.  We want to thank everyone who supported us over the 
last two years and hope you will continue to support the Chapter and  Donita as she takes over.  There will 
be some tough times ahead as we are heading into the Wing’d Rider organization.  Please keep in mind that 
this is YOUR chapter and that you need to be involved in changing things to make this a better chapter for 
everyone.  The chapter needs to evolve into a chapter that can serve all member’s needs.  Be creative in 
supporting both riders and retired riders.  We have heard stories of chapters including retired riders by hav-
ing them develop their own social events that can occur during the week when they are more apt to have 
free time.   
 
We want to thank all of the people who have supported us in the last two years and know we appreciate all 
the work and participation from everyone to make this a Chapter to feel good about belonging.  We have 
come to know many individuals on more than a member level.  We are proud to call many of you friends.   
 
We are not going away and will continue to do whatever we can.  Thank you again for your support. 
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 Another year has flown by with Chapter G.  Which event was your favorite?  They have all been my favorite, 
because they all include all of you! 
 
Chapter G is full of special and unique friends.  At every event we get to learn more about each other.  If you 
don't consider someone a friend yet, I encourage you to expand your horizons and sit with someone you 
haven't hung out with yet at the next dinner, or event.  You are sitting next to a friend you haven't made 
yet.   
 
What is in store for 2023?  That remains to be seen.  Several ideas were presented at the planning 
meeting.  Keep your calendars open so you can select the events that you like the most. 
 
As Chapter G moves forward and in somewhat a new direction, some things won't change.  Events will still 
be planned, we will still have fun, we will laugh, travel to new places, wait too long to put on our rain suits, 
make a few U-turns and this time next year we will have even more fun stories to share from the memories 
we make.  Are you ready?   
 
Remember special events are special because of you.  Keep being you! 
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 ‘Tis the Season 
Well, this year is coming to an end, and it has been another tough one for Chapter G.  We finally get through 

COVID and back to “normal” gatherings, riding, and events, only to get hit with GWRRA closing their doors.  

This announcement was met with mixed emotions.  Some folks said,” Oh well…” and others said, “Oh my!”.  

No matter what your reaction, this announcement destroyed one of the long-time pleasures of being a GWR-

RA member:  the regular members never had to be involved in the “business” side of the organization.  For 

years, members could come to gatherings and events and never think about anything but having fun.  Now 

everyone is all too aware of that other side and just as a child grows up, we have all lost that innocence, and 

will never get it back. 

 

We have all been given surveys, questionnaires, and very deep explanations about every facet of the organi-

zation that closed and the options we now have to replace it.  I don’t know about you, but that sure takes 

away the fun for me.  But before you get too tied down with all the financial legal-Eze and business mumbo-

jumbo, let me offer you a holiday gift; a new way to view these changes and maybe return some of the FUN 

that we have lost from this situation.   

 

I told you all before that it doesn’t really matter what name is on the door.  Chapter G can continue to have 

fun just like we always have before.  Allow me to give you another way to view this situation.  Have you ever 

seen a NASCAR race, with all the sporty cars and cool driver suits.  Did you ever notice all the company names 

and logos on those cool cars and suits?  Of course, you did!  Those sponsors represent the many contracts, 

legal agreements, and multitudes of money that make those races happen.  Now, ask yourself this, did any of 

those labels or logos ever distract you from enjoying the race?  Probably not.   

 

‘Tis the season of giving, so give yourself the pleasure of returning the joy and fun to our own little Chapter G 

family.  We have a whole new year ahead of us.  Chuck and Judy completed a very successful planning 

meeting, and we have lots of great and wonderful ideas of how to make this year great.  Let’s bring back the 

FUN!  Isn’t that what makes life worth living? 

 

I hope you and your family have a wonderful Holiday Season.  Remember…Christmas can be found in the way 

that you live.  Not what you get and not what you give. 
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Hello G Friends, 

 

Here it is Christmas time when you celebrate with 

your family and friends this wonderful holiday!! 

There are so many events that are around our area 

that you can attend—enjoy this special time of the 

year.  The trikes/motorcycles are usually stored 

away for the winter, but once in a while we may 

have a few days to enjoy some warm days to take 

a short ride - even in December. 

 

We always enjoy the Hallmark Christmas movies 

along with other movies such as Christmas Vaca-

tion and Elf.  After the holidays are over, it will be 

2023 and we will be looking forward to attending 

our Chapter G events and our riding season. 

 

Please contact us if any of your contact infor-

mation has changed—we don’t want you to miss 

anything.  Also, if we are missing your birthday or 

wedding anniversary, please let us know so you 

can be recognized.  If you have any questions or 

need assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact 

us. 

 

 

Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the November 
Get Together!!  Chris Davis won the $10 “In Attend-
ance Draw” this month. Leah Cridlin won 1st place 
of $44, Donita Nardi won 2nd place of $26 and Rob-
bie Feldkamp won 3rd place of $18.  
 
Thank you to all who participated at the November 
Gathering.  
 
We want to thank Dean for doing a great job selling 
tickets at our November Gathering!!  If it wasn’t for 
Dean selling our tickets and our wonderful mem-
bers and guests purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, 
we wouldn’t have the opportunity to do the fun 
events that we do each year. 
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Happy Holidays everyone.  Riding season has ended and many of us have put our motorcycles away 
until next year.  We are now busily focused on our holiday party planning and gift giving.  For those 
of you who find it difficult to plan effectively or find that perfect gift, you are in luck.  I have some 
timely suggestions to hopefully make your life better. 
 
First, regarding your motorcycle, be sure to check the list that the factory made for you in the own-
er’s manual.  Being that it is a machine, your motorcycle has parts that wear out and need to be re-
placed.  Buying the right parts and replacing them on time will keep you, your co-rider, and your bike 
very happy and your relationship drama-free.  Maybe you should even give your machine an early 
present and start placing fuel stabilizer in the tank now with every fill-up.  This way you are sure the 
stabilizer will be everywhere it needs to be if your season is suddenly cut short and the bike needs to 
sit for longer than expected.  If you are a DIY mechanic, perhaps there is a new tool that will help 
you perform a maintenance task better or more easily. 
 
Second, regarding you the rider, be sure to check the list your factory gave you when you were built.  
OK, you are correct, no child of which I am aware comes with an owner’s manual.  Being the new 
grandparent that I am, I checked with the parents of each of my grandchildren, and they confirmed 
their newborns did not come with a manual.  All our technological improvements, and still no manu-
als for newborn children?  Hmmm.  But as adults we often get a “list” after each doctor visit.  I know 
my report sometimes reads like a maintenance checklist.  For all you DIY riders (and as I am not 
aware of any motorcycle currently produced with Autonomous Driving Technology, we are all “do it 
yourself” riders) there may be some suggestions on your “lists” for things you should have that will 
keep you riding safely. 
 
And third, regarding your interaction on the road with others, check your Riders Education database 
history.  In essence, it is your DIY rider’s toolbox.  Here you will find listed all the tools you have col-
lected and the ones that need to be resharpened.  Being an educated rider is your gift to others.  It 
allows you to be more aware and more prepared for when you interact with other road users, even 
to the extent that you can prevent any drama from occurring.  This is because you recognized in the 
moment the potential for disaster and took the necessary actions to avoid it, all due to the tools you 
learned through your training. 
 
As we all navigate through this Holiday season, I want to wish everyone good cheer, and look for-
ward to continuing our relationship in the New Year.  I am making my lists to 
be sure to include my gifts to you.  I am hoping you will do the same for me. 
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 Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who are 

celebrating in the month of December. 

 

If you have a birthday or anniversary in December that I have missed, please contact me so I can up-

date my roster. 

 

12/07 Kim Hedger       

12/12     Chuck Norris 
12/21 Paul Hartke 
12/18 Rick Cridlin    
12/21 Joy   Mathews  
12/30  Randy Pommier  

 

 

 

 

 
12/12/09  John & Robbie Feldkamp 
12/23/93 Tommy & Goldi Lakes  
12/27/69 Rick & Arlene Otto 
12/27/71 Pete Heiss 
12/29/60 Windy & Joyce Quire 
 

 

I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving!  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!      

 

If you have any information that needs to be passed on to your Chapter G family, please contact me at:  
social@chapterg.org or phone me at (859) 534-1018   If I left anyone out please let me know. 
Ride Safe! 
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 The end of this year is closing in on us and it also marks the end of the mileage contest for 2022. Whenever 

you stop riding for the year, please record your odometer reading and send it to me. If you participated in 

the contest last year, I have your beginning reading. If I do not have your beginning odometer reading you 

can furnish it along with the ending reading.  If you ride multiple motorcycles furnish the ending reading and 

beginning reading, if necessary, for each and advise for which bike it belongs. To participate in the SWAG 

(Scientific Wild A** Guess) Award, include your and your co-rider (s) guess as to how many combined miles 

all the participants in the Mileage Contest rode during the year. The deadline to submit data is 11:59 P.M., 

Sunday, January 8, 2023. You may email the information to me at awards@chapterg.org or give it to me at a 

meeting. 

Names: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Ending Mileage: _______________________________________________________________________ 

SWAG guess – Rider: ____________________________________________________ 

SWAG guess – Co-Rider: _________________________________________________ 

 

Please be safe during this Holiday month. 

Merry Christmas to all! 

The Heil’s 

  

about:blank
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It’s hard to believe that it’s been and year since we were selected as Chapter G’s Couple of the Year.  We 

were totally surprised at being selected, but it has been an awesome experience.  We had no idea how being 

selected would affect our lives in 2022. 

  

We would like to thank everyone for the support they have given us. John and I have enjoyed our time as 

Chapter G’s COY.   

  

One of the COY’s goal is to try and win the COY mascot from other COY couples by visiting the other Chapters 

gathering/meetings that currently have the mascot. In doing this, we met some great people that we proba-

bly wouldn’t have met if we didn’t want that mascot so bad.  Regardless, we highly recommend going to oth-

er Chapter gatherings/meetings, if for no other reason than to meet the awesome people in other Kentucky 

Chapters.  

  

Although we were not selected for the District COY, we did have a great time at the Blast and participating in 

the selection process.  Again, congrats to Karen and Kent Risen for being selected. We may not have been 

selected as the District COY, but we did win the honor of adopting the COY mascot, Smokey. He now resides 

in our home as a reminder of our time as the 2022 COY. 
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You will be reading this and should have had a Happy Thanksgiving with your Family and Friends. We had a 

house full and celebrated. Thanks for those there and those who could not make it.  We had the Chapter 

Dinner this month at El Nopal in Florence. We had 11 members with a couple guest.  

 

The Chapter had a planning evening at the Library where we had 17 members show up to give suggestions 

for dinner rides, events and destination rides for the coming 2023 year. We had some new locations sug-

gested and we talked a little about doing more day rides and destinations. There was some talk about 

getting the Impromptu ride notification site working before spring. I have a list of names that signed up be-

fore and you will get an invite to the app we are going to use. Right now we have a couple we are looking at 

and trying to see which one we like best. The last few weeks have been chilly and only the hard core have 

still been riding.  

 

November’s last events will be the Sunday Brunch at LaComedia, their show is “White Christmas” on the 

27th which will have happened. The other ending event will be the Coordinators meet on the 29th.  

 

December events will be kicking off with the Chapter Christmas Party December 3, 2022 at Kellie’s Home-

stead Farmhouse in Dry Ridge. Festivities start at 3:00 pm, where we be doing our traditional gift exchange 

($20-25 gift men bring man gift, ladies bring a lady gift). Followed by Dinner at 6pm and an Elvis Tribute 

show and Band at 7PM.  The show is included for chapter members and will also be open to the public. Re-

member there will a collection of unwrapped toys for the Steinford Foundation. The month continues with 

our social gathering on the 6th.  December 10th will be the visit to Festival of Lights at the Cincinnati Zoo. 

Hope you bought your tickets from Leah or you can buy online without the discount.  

 

We want to Wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Hopefully you signed up and are joining the group on New Year’s morning at Cracker Barrel in Dry Ridge. 

Make sure you get on the list so they can be prepared for us.  This is the First event of the New Adventure 

as the GWRRA affiliation has officially ended. I know our members have a lot of great memories with the 

chapter and GWRRA. We hope you look forward to continuing those friendships and memories with the 

new organization. 

 

Thank you everyone for helping and participating in another great year of events as we say goodbye to 

2022. 
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Ice cream rides begin the first Wednesday of April and 
continue every Wednesday thru the summer. Meet at 
Heritage Bank (8751 US 42, Union) at 5:45. Depart 6pm 
sharp. 
 

December 2022 

• 3rd — Chapter Christmas Party — Location will be 
at Kellie’s Homestead Farmhouse, 1108 Fashion 
Ridge Rd., Dry Ridge, KY 41035. Here is the agenda 
for the evening: Starts at 3:00pm. Dinner at 6pm 
and Elvis Tribute with 11 piece band at 7pm.  Re-
member to bring an unwrapped toys for the Stein-
ford toy drive. If you want to participate in the gift 
exchange,  bring a $20-$25 gift wrapped, Man for 
Man, Woman for Woman. 

• 6th— Chapter Social Gathering—American Legion 
6pm—8pm. 50/50 drawing and Dirty Santa Bingo. 
Please bring 3 to 5 ‘white elephant’ gifts, things 
you have at home that your favorite relative/friend 
gave you that no one wants remember. This is a 
fun game we don’t want you to buy any gifts. At 
the end, if you rally don’t want what you won, you 
can donate it and it will be given to Goodwill. 

• 10th— A decision was made that with December 
being so busy, we are not have a dinner ride. But 
the opportunity to attend the Cincinnati Zoo Festi-
val of Lights instead. The deadline has already 
passed. Hope you got your tickets.  

• 21st—Winter Begins 
• 25th—Merry Christmas to All! 
• 31st—Be Safe and have a Happy New Year! 
 

January 2023 

• 1st—Happy New Year Breakfast— Cracker Barrel, 
1131 Fashion Ridge Rd., Dry Ridge. Eat at 9am. 
Make sure you join us for our annual New Year’s 
Day Breakfast.  

• 3rd —  Chapter Social Gathering—American Legion 

6pm—8pm.  
• 14th—Dinner Ride — TBD. 
 

February 2023 

• 7th— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American 
Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Eat at 6pm. 
Meeting at 7pm . 

 
 

 

http://chapterg.org/ride-schedule/
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to capture the 

plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the plaque.  Points are given 

at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at the KY Blast, the chapter with the 

most points, is awarded the plaque. Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

 

 

Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday—No meeting 

in December. 

Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 

Louisville, KY 40065 

Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday—No meeting in 

December. 

Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

Lexington, KY 40509 

Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 

American Legion Post 4 

8385 US Hwy 42 

Florence, KY 41042 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday—Check with Chapter 

for December. 

Golden Corral 

1320 N Green St. 

Henderson, KY 42420 

Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 1st Sunday  - No meeting in De-

cember. 

Shoney’s 

1046 Executive Dr. 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday—Check with Chapter 

for December. 

Giovanni’s Pizza 

261 Court St., 

Paintsville, KY 

Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday—Check with Chapter 

for December. 

Majestic Family Restaurant 

700 S 6th St 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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Congratulations to those who are celebrating their December 

Chapter G Anniversaries 

Mary Elaine Kramer 

12/7/2001 

William Taylor 

12/7/2001 

Chuck & Judy Norris 

12/21/2006 

Stephen Poat 

12/16/2020 

Jeff Rusnak 

12/24/21 
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 If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a picture, price 

and info.  

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight.  This acknowl-

edgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  Please send the infor-

mation and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything you wish 

to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will take it into consider-

ation.   

 

Get your recipes ready!  Starting January 2023, we will publish a few recipes each month.  January, February 

and March please share your favorite soup or casserole dish.  The weather is cold and a hot bowl of soup or 

a new casserole would really hit the spot. 

 

It’s not too early to sign up to be a sponsor for the newsletter. The cost is $10 for a month.  These funds will 

be used to help pay for the website hosting. 2023 sponsor article topic will be—Share your Recommenda-

tions.  Share a podcast you recently listened to, a good book, movie, tv or streaming series.  Let’s see what 

everyone is binging on. 
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February 25th, — District OPS Meeting  - The 2023 District OPS meeting will be held on Saturday, February 

25th, 2023. There will be a social event on Friday, February 24th, 2023.  Please mark your calendars and 

check back later for more details. 

 

June 2nd—3rd—Ride-in 2023—Will be hosted by Chapter at Jenny Wiley State Park.  Make your reserva-

tions today!  Call for lodge reservation 606-889-2790 Group Code: GWRRA 6249. Limited number of rooms 

available.  There is a block of rooms and cabins set aside. The rate is $122.45 (taxes included). Call 606-889-

1790 to make your reservations or Click Here. Be sure to mention GWRRA or group code 6249 to reserve 

the room. 

 

August 17th—19th—The Blast 2023—Will return to the Showroom in Danville. The host hotel is the Hamp-

ton Inn, 100 Montgomery Way, Danville, KY 40422. The rate is $119.00 + Taxes. Breakfast in included. Dou-

bles and King rooms are available. Click Here to make your reservations or you may call 859-236-6200. 

Please mention Kentucky Blast to receive the block rate. The block will close on July 17, 2023.   

 

Check out the NEWS on Wingdrider.com . Congrats to Leah and Rick Cridlin selected as Wing’d Rider Ken-

tucky State Directors!  

https://guestrez.megasyshms.com/SMS3R/jenny-wiley-state-resort-park
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/dvkkyhx-527-b55c93c3-b238-4d78-9013-9a161c39dea9/
https://forum.wingdrider.com/threads/new-wr-kentucky-state-directors-rick-and-leah-cridlin.154/
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Trike Kit 
Fits 2009 Honda Valkyrie 

$1,000—Cash Only 

Contact Tom Reilly: 859-609-7569 
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2012 Honda Goldwing—California Side Car Trike 

2012—ESCA Pad Trailer 

ASKING $28,000 
Triked as a new bike. We are second owners. Bought with 19,886 miles. As of 5/14/22 has 

33,837 miles. Sirius radio, CB, Air Wings, cover for trailer, 2 covers for trike—full & half. 

Like new HJC Helmets—IS-Max-11 with J&M Elite Headsets & Lower cord Small  & Large. 

 

Contact Chris Davis (call or text): 859-332-9242 
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NEXT GET-TOGETHER:  Tuesday 12/6/22—American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, 

KY 41042. Gathering 6-8pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

GWRRA 

Newsletter Editor 
Mary Eicher 
3397 Blackberry Dr. 
Erlanger, KY 41018 

Chapter Team Director – Randy and Kim Pommier 


